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Question  

 

1. How often were you advised by Chartered Accountants Australia and New Zealand, the IPA or 

the CPA of people who are not fit and proper persons?  

 

2. Do they automatically advise you when they are undertaking inquiries? 

Answer 

 

1. Chartered Accountants Australia and New Zealand, the Institute of Public Accountants and 

CPA Australia do not advise ASIC about their members who may not be a fit or proper 

person. 

 

2. There are no automatic processes for the Chartered Accountants Australia and New Zealand, 

the Institute of Public Accountants or CPA Australia to advise ASIC when they are undertaking 

enquiries about their members. 

 


